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31st March 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent 

For the past two weeks Class 1 have had the very exciting opportunity to be involved with the 

Primary School Dance Project.  They have had a dance practitioner from the Spindrift Dance 

Collective come in a teach them a dance which they will perform at The Minack Theatre.  

The performace will take place on Thursday 20th April at The Minack Theatre starting at 1pm and will 

finish at 3pm.  Tickets can be purchased from The Minack on the day (£5.00 for adults children will 

be charged at a reduced rate).  

The event will be held outside and so suitable all weather clothing needs to be worn. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss Ferguson 

Class 1 Teacher 
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